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Partnership Priorities Committee 
Date: 12 September 2023 

The Partnership Priorities Committee met for the fourth time to discuss the following matters. 

Philanthropy Partnerships 
The Committee discussed the progress made to philanthropy partnerships including the Investment 
Dialogue for Australia’s Children.   

APS Vision for user-centred service excellence 
The Committee endorsed the APS vision for user-centred service excellence: “Reliable and accessible 
services, when and how you need them” and noted the associated co-design approach and research. 
The Committee agreed, in-principle, to further work being undertaken by all portfolios, led by APS 
Reform office, supported by Services Australia, commencing in late 2023, to embed the common 
vision. 

Whole-of-Government Framework on Addressing Community Disadvantage 
The Committee noted progress made on advancing the work associated with the Whole of 
Government Framework to Address Community Disadvantage, recognising the role the committee 
plays in shifting the paradigm to deliver real change to the lives of Australians experiencing 
disadvantage. 

Place-based Partnership Roundtable 

The Committee was updated on the progress to hold a Place-Based Partnerships Roundtable 
including an outline on the running of the day. A Discussion Paper has been developed to assist with 
the preparation of the event.  
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